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Friday 20th October 2023 
 
Dear parents/carers,  

 
Children in Need is on Friday 17th November 2023 and we are very excited to fundraise for the event. We 
are inviting the children to come to school in spotty clothes just like Pudsey! On the day, the children will 
also be able to purchase a delicious Pudsey themed cupcake. We are requesting your help to raise money 
for Children in Need by asking for a £1 donation towards dressing in non-school uniform as well as 50p for 

a cupcake. 
requirements ahead of time. 
 

competition. Each class will be timed to see how long they can dance for. We will then compare the results 
and announce a winning class! 

 
Please see below for dress up ideas. 
 
Thank you for your continual support,  
Miss Webster 

 



 



 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  
  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 
 

 


